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NEWSLETTER 

 

Wednesday 23rd 

September, 2020 

 

Term 3  Week 10   

    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My Favourite Things 
 
 
In maths I love learning about money 
because when my teeth fall out the  
 
 
 
By 
 
 
 
 
 
 
By 
Angus Hare 

 

This week we feature an article written by  Angus 
Hare from the Emu Room. 

 

 

  

  

 

 

My name is Angus and I’m in the 
Emu Room.  
I like making sentences and I like to 
do neat writing like teacher writing. 
Here are some of my sentences….. 
The mum is baking in the kitchen in 
the evening. 
The granny is sleeping in the 
bedroom in the night. 
The grandpa is eating in the park in 
the afternoon. 
After I finish all my work I like 
 to do puzzles. 
 

We hope you all have a wonderful break 
over the upcoming school holidays. 
Students finish school on Friday afternoon, 
25th September and return to school 
Monday 12th October. Please note Monday 
12th October is NOT a pupil free day. 
 

     

          

Please note that staff do not commence 
playground duty until 8:30am each 
morning, therefore if students arrive 
before this time they will be 
unsupervised, unless prior arrangements 
are made. 

 

       

 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fmakeameme.org%2Fmeme%2Fyay-school-holidays&psig=AOvVaw3KxIs_94w9J0xNg_1W_UO6&ust=1600309267542000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCPDPmerO7OsCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.lancschamber.co.uk%2Fpolicy-news%2Fmember-news%2Fpractice-makes-perfect-surgery-opens-patients%2Fattachment%2Fstop-press-01-01%2F&psig=AOvVaw2KvpQh2RqoelUprkAp9FUW&ust=1599618450827000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCNiYoKbB2OsCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAO
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P & C Meeting 
Thursday 15th October 5pm via Zoom. 
(To be confirmed)  Details to follow.  

 

 

 
All lunch orders and money must be in 
to the front office by 9am Friday 
mornings. They can also be dropped in 
earlier in the week. 
Mini pies x 3 with Chips and/or salad 
$6.20 
Mini sausage rolls x 3 with chips and/or 
salad $6.00 
Chicken nuggets x 4 with chips and 
sauce $6.00  
Mini pizza (Hawaiian/meatlovers) $4.80 
Sandwiches- any toppings(meat, 
lettuce, carrot, tomato, beetroot, 
cheese, mayo) white or multigrain 
bread $6.00 
Fruit salad $5.00 
Mixed fruit $5.00 

 

 

 

 

ATTENTION 
Please see  
pages 4 & 5 
for updated 
lunch order 
details 
starting 
Term 4. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  

  

Term 3 Only 
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https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fnowra-h.schools.nsw.gov.au%2Fnews%2F2018%2F6%2Fp-c-meeting.html&psig=AOvVaw1EyvE0twOecIjcQjUg1fzy&ust=1599710102773000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCMCi7taW2-sCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAJ
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.sgcs.com.au%2Fcafe-12%2F&psig=AOvVaw3m5V7hv7ba9qWjy-EvE-Ri&ust=1599630907486000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIiFndLv2OsCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAN
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FHambledonPS%2Fphotos%2Fdid-you-know-you-can-order-your-childs-canteen-recess-or-lunch-online-just-go-to%2F2267981773280796%2F&psig=AOvVaw3m5V7hv7ba9qWjy-EvE-Ri&ust=1599630907486000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIiFndLv2OsCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAS
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Ftcc.sa.edu.au%2Fimages%2FPDFs%2Fparalowie%2Fschool-life%2F2020_PFD_Paralowie%2FPA_Munch_Monitor_Temple_Parent_Letter_Online_Ordering_System.pdf&psig=AOvVaw3m5V7hv7ba9qWjy-EvE-Ri&ust=1599630907486000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIiFndLv2OsCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAX
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fedlester.com%2F36-quotes-get-hard-times%2F&psig=AOvVaw3F00-IUgxrIzzhYgxRKobS&ust=1600319790186000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCODljIf27OsCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAG
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.countrywide.net.au%2Fabout-us%2Fmunch-monitor%2F&psig=AOvVaw3m5V7hv7ba9qWjy-EvE-Ri&ust=1599630907486000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIiFndLv2OsCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAc
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fboomersreinvented.com%2Finspiring-memes%2F&psig=AOvVaw1RyS7YQmpBOh-mB-w_K5Rw&ust=1600318764840000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCNjq6Kfy7OsCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAE
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The Little White Budgie 
On Monday, it was lovely to receive a 
beautiful book written by local lady, 
Dianne van Os.  
Dianne decided to share her story, that 
gives a wonderful message of courage and 
resilience. We are sure it will touch the 
hearts of all who read it. We are very 
grateful to Dianne for her generous 
donation to our school. 
 
Here is a little message from Dianne…….. 
 
"I live on a property on the outskirts of 
Gunnedah. Never did I ever think I would 
be an author. It's a bit surreal, but 
watching my little budgie overcome the 
huge difficulty of being unable to fly, and 
then thrive in a world full of flying friends, 
inspired me to write of Dwayne's journey. 
It's a story that I hope shows that even in 
adverse situations there is a way to shine. 
I hope you enjoy The Little White Budgie." 

         
          



 

  4 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
     

Lunch ordering from Gunnedah South School canteen will commence in Term 4. Lunch orders will be 
offered Thursdays only, with an online ordering cut-off of 9am. Please see details above to set up 
your online ordering account.  

gskiddmemorial 
munch2380 

G.S. Kidd Memorial School (serviced by Gunnedah South  School) 
Accepts online orders using MunchMonitor.  

Thursday is the only day for lunch oders. 
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GUNNEDAH SOUTH PUBLIC SCHOOL- CANTEEN MENU - TERM 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch ordering is offered Thursdays only with an online ordering cut-off of 9am. 
We have a new online ordering app with “MUNCH MONITOR”. Please see the information 
sheet on previous page to set up an online ordering account. 
If you still hold an account with our old company, Flexischools, please go into the company’s 
website and request an account closure. If you have any money in your account, they will 
refund it. 

 

 
THURSDAY ORDERING FOR GS KIDD MEMORIAL SCHOOL 
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Just a reminder to parents 
and carers, that due to 
Covid restrictions the 
school bubblers are all 
closed. As the warmer 
weather approaches, 
please ensure your child 
brings their own water 
bottle to school.       
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Professional Learning 
Last week staff completed Professional Learning. 
The afternoon was facilitated by Bianca Small, 
with the focus being on Cultural Awareness. 
It was thoroughly enjoyed by all with lots of 
positive feedback given. 
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Responsible 

Safe 
Respectful 

 
A big CONGRATULATIONS to our 
recent recipients of PBL and 
sports Awards. 
 
 
This week’s PBL focus is…………… 
“Being truthful and Honest.” 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  
 

PBL 
Awards 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fmrsssawyer.blogspot.com%2F&psig=AOvVaw3UgOj4s141icO6kydlJDfE&ust=1600318059512000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCNiCtL_v7OsCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAO
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Science 

                                                               
 

As mentioned in 
our last 
newsletter, the 
students are 
experimenting 
planting bean 
seeds. 
Above is a sneak 
preview of the 
different stages 
the plants are 
at. 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.tastefulspace.com%2Fblog%2F2019%2F07%2F24%2F5-tips-for-getting-healthier%2F&psig=AOvVaw0qAMAt0tPsHt2bp4d8v1_o&ust=1598488407068000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCNif6fvRt-sCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAV
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Holiday Activities 

    

            

 

 

 

                                

Day For Daniel 

30th 
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Danielle will celebrate her 17th Birthday this Friday! 
We hope she has an extra special day! 

Thank You Gunnedah Rotary Club 

The students had a lovely 
surprise when they arrived 
at school last week.The 
Gunnedah Rotary Club had 
delivered a large bunch of 
helium balloons for the 
children to enjoy.. 
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As we come to the end of Term 3 we need to say goodbye to  
Miss Ashley Mooney who has been working at G. S. Kidd for  
the last two terms, teaching across the Kangaroos, Emu and   
Goanna classes. Thank you Ashley and we wish you all the  
best in your next endeavour. 

 
 
Thank you also to the families who have supported our school this term. I understand that the  
COVID -19 restrictions have frustrated many of you, but I appreciate that the majority of families have 
understood the reasons and have worked with the school through the changing situations. 
 
Last Tuesday the staff took part in Cultural Awareness Professional Learning. Thank  you to everyone for 
your involvement and active participation; it was a really positive session and I look forward to the 
continued development we are undertaking. 
 
I hope those having a break enjoy it and that the students have a great holiday.  
Term 4, 2020 begins on Monday 12th October.  
 

 

Bec Maybury 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

     

 

 

 

  

          

Happy 
Holidays 
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Positive Behaviour 
For Learning 

              

     
              

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                              
 
  

                                                                                

                    

                                                                                   

                                                                           
 

 

                                

 

 

 

 

Our whole school Assembly 
now takes place every 
Monday afternoon.  During 
this time we present our 
weekly PBL Awards. 
For all regular updates, 
highlights and photos please 
visit our Website 
 gskiddmem-s.school.gov.au  
or follow us on Facebook. 

 

  

 

Thought For The Day 

  
 

 

Behind every child who 

BELIEVES 

In himself is a  

PARENT  

Who BELIEVED in them first. 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nbcnews.com%2Fbetter%2Flifestyle%2Fhow-wash-your-hands-properly-according-doctors-ncna1102746&psig=AOvVaw2XPjsWw0HW0jX-WtBk2ixs&ust=1589950019650000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCOiypsSPv-kCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD

